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This month, we will be exploring Pinterest. What is this? 

Pinterest is a social network that people use to share ideas, recipes craft 
items, to exchange and share for their projects. It can be used to find 
decorations for a fundraiser or event coming up, ideas for making food items 
and has instructions how to make craft items that your auxiliaries could sell. 
You could also share some of your ideas and crafts that you have worked on. 
Excellent to find latest ideas and fun projects that your auxiliaries can work 
on. Check it out at pinterest.com and find a whole New World of social 
interaction. 

➢ Don’t forget to continue sending me pictures of Madam President and of 
your activities and events. Please include a brief summary of what the 
pictures are and who are in them. 

Hint #3- Armstrong (Remember that prizes will be given at the quarterly) 

 

Happy Halloween!                                    

Debra Knickerbocker, Historian 

860/9675367         

Tiggerhawk2004@cox.net 


